
MINISTRY OF PUBLIC WORKS 

ROAD TRAFFIC ACT 1947 

NOTICE NO: 96/ 2024 AMENDMENT 

PITT'S BAY ROAD 

PEMBROKE PARISH 

PARKING BAY CLOSURE 

FOR 

ASCOT REINSURANCE EVENT 

WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 18TH, 2024 THROUGH FRIDAY, SEPTEMBER 20TH, 2024 

The Ministry of Public Works wishes to inform the motoring public that the parking bays on 

Pitt's Bay Road at Barr's Bay Park in Pembroke will be closed for the Ascot reinsurance Event. 

The closure will take place on Wednesday, September 18th, 2024, through Friday, September 

20th, 2024. 

Motorists are encouraged to use alternative parking bays while this event takes place. 

The Ministry of Public Works encourages the full cooperation of the motoring public and 

apologizes for any inconvenience that may result. 

Should there be any questions regarding these works, please direct queries to Matthew Strong 

at dasfete at #704-7413. 

. p 
Dated this day I � of September 2024

By Order __________________ _ 

Lt. Col. The Hon. David A. Burch, OBE (Mil), ED, JP, MP 

Minister of Public Works 


